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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

December 30, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 20-170; Electric Distribution Utilities 

 Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates 

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

On August 4, 2022, the Commission issued a Provisional Tariff Compliance Letter requesting the 

Company file in this docket a comparison between the rates and rate ratios presented in the 

Company’s July 6, 2022, compliance filling and the Department of Energy’s illustrative rates and rate 

ratios shown in DE 20-170 Exhibit 24 Revised, Attachment A Illustrative Rates, filed on February 7, 2022.  

The Commission also requested the Company include all necessary supporting documentation in live 

spreadsheet form and provide a justification for any changes which have occurred between the 

fillings. 

Exhibit 24 Revised, Attachment A Illustrative Rates, provided a revised illustrative calculation of 

EV-M and EV-L time-of-use rates.  On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., enclosed 

please find Attachment 1 containing a comparison of the illustrative rates in Exhibit 24 Revised, 

Attachment A Illustrative Rates to the rates and rate ratios for July 1, 2022, rates.  The Company is also 

providing the models used to calculate the rates EV-L and EV-M in live spreadsheet form.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Attachment 

Cc: Service List 


